
Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 
 
As we enter the heart of summer, I hope this note 
finds you enjoying the sunshine, warm days, and the 
many small joys this season brings. August is a time 
for both reflection and celebration here in our 
community. 
 
This month, we’re focusing on staying active and 
engaged despite the heat. Our team has planned a 
variety of indoor programs, cooling treats, and 

special events designed to bring joy, stimulation, and social connection to 
our residents. See our activity calendar for ice cream socials, special 
performances, and The Taste of Hawaii event on Sat., August 16th at 4 pm! 
 
We’re also continuing our seasonal wellness checks to ensure everyone 
remains comfortable, cool, and safe. Please reach out to our Wellness Team 
or front desk if you have any concerns about hydration, mobility, or 
summer-related needs. Our Residents’ well-being is always our top priority. 
 
I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our families for your continued 
involvement and support. Your presence through visits, phone calls, or 
participation in events makes a tremendous difference in our residents’ 
lives. Together, we’re creating a community where people feel known, 
valued, and loved. 
 
Wishing you a beautiful and joyful August.  
Warmest regards, Tulinh 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Tulinh Luciano DeSmith 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• John, 8/15 

• Judy, 8/16 

• Gerda, 8/29 

• Mark, 8/2 

• Melanie, 8/7 

• Ashleigh, 8/15 

• Alicia, 8/18 

• Destiny, 8/29 

Thank you to Todd from Auburn Crest 
Palliative and Hospice Care Team for  
hosting an Italian Soda Station at St. 
Michelle. Our residents and team members 
were delighted with the COOL  
refreshment! Our Wellness Nurse/RN Izzy 
and our Life Enrichment Director Natalie 
definitely enjoyed it. 

Auburn Crest’s Italian Soda Station 

 

Brenda, Med Tech at Renaissance 

Thank you Chef Jay 

for the First 

Responders BBQ 

on July 12!  We 

were able to 

deliver grilled hot 

dogs and burgers  

to our local fire 

station. 

Thank you to The NW Rock School for another wonderful 

performance at the BBQ! Residents thoroughly enjoyed the 

Summer concert and fellowship! 

Team Member Spotlight 

We are thrilled to recognize Brenda as our 
Employee of the Month for June 2025! Her 
unwavering dedication, exceptional  
performance, and positive attitude have 
made a tremendous impact on our team. 
 
Brenda consistently goes above and beyond 
in all she does. Whether she's helping  
residents or supporting her team members, 
Brenda approaches every task with  
enthusiasm, care, and compassion. What  
truly sets Brenda apart is her collaborative 
spirit and the genuine care she brings to her 
work. She’s a team player, a motivator, and 
lifts everyone around her. 
 
Brenda, thank you for your incredible  
contributions. Your hard work doesn’t go  
unnoticed, and we’re so lucky to have you 
on the team! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Ice Cream Social at 
Mirabelle 
Aug. 1 & Aug. 29 at 3 pm 
 
Summer Social at  
Mirabelle 
Aug. 8 & Aug. 15 at 3 pm 
 
Piano with Landon 
at Avonlea 
Aug. 9 at 3 pm 
 
World Seniors’ Day 
Summer Social at  
Mirabelle 
Aug. 21 at 3 pm 
 
Taste of Hawaii at  
Mirabelle 
Aug. 16 at 4 pm 
 
Live Music at Mirabelle 
With JJ Dion 
Aug. 19 at 10 am 
 
AL Resident Council at 
Mirabelle 
Aug. 28 at 2 pm 
 
Labor Day Weekend  
Garden Club Social 
and Refreshments 
Aug. 30 at 1 pm 
 
 
 
 


